
Barrow Community  
Litter Pickers 
4th October 2021 

Along the Towpaths 
 

 
 

It was a lovely day and we had 11 
volunteers turn up eager to make a 
difference.  
 
4 new volunteers were welcomed 
before we split into 2 teams – one 
clearing the towpath from the 
Moorings towards Pillings Lock, the 
other team clearing the towpath from 
Deep Lock towards the Navigation 
then back along Piets Close. 

 
The team were deep diving from the start 
and it wasn’t long before the trolley was 
filled to the top and we had to head back.  
 
12 bags of grot removed from the 
environment – much better for our local 
wildlife. 
 
 

 
 
Next Event:   
Monday 1st November 1000 Start 
Meeting Point – location to be confirmed 
via email and on FaceBook nearer the 
time. 

 
 

 


